
From: Betty Utecht
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Ordinance 22-27
Date: Saturday, May 28, 2022 12:52:06 PM

Please consider allowing the Tiny Home community to live on Mosaic Christian Community property. I
know this will be small, but a start in addressing some of our homeless community. We are excited to
partner with them.
Betty Utecht
Member of Mosaic Christian Community
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